Southeast .S}wéane Historical Society & Museum
Mantﬁ/jy Meeting
November 17, 2015

Attendees: Barb Neal, Lisa La Bolle, Chris Olson, Geri Knott, Darlene Wernz

We discussed the upcoming bake sale that the museum hosts during the Christmas
on the Palouse activities. We will place it in the main room of the museum to draw
people in to the museum itself. We won'’t set up the Christmas village this year due
to lack of space and manpower.

Darlene Werz donated several items that were logged into inventory.
Lisa updated the group on her website changes. A local cemetery page was added

listing all of the area cemeteries, including pioneer cemeteries, their location,
directions, and general information if available. She also added a Latah Mammoth

page.

The main part of the meeting was spent decorating for our upcoming Christmas
event.

Meeting adjourned at 3:40 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Lisa La Bolle
Secretary



